
I Matthew Blevins - Re: Docket 70-7004 Page 1-1I- Mate Blevins - R3 okt7-04Pa

From: Matthew Blevins
To: Ewan Todd
Date: 2116/05 1:57PM
Subject: Re: Docket 70-7004

Ewan,
Yes, your comments are in the record like all the other comments (i.e., they are in ADAMS). They are not
specifically attached to the public meeting transcript (only those submitted at the meeting are attached to
the public meeting transcript).

As I described in our earlier phone conversation, there are contractual arrangements we have made with
ICF Inc. (our environmental review contractor) to deliver a scoping summary report within three weeks
after we forward the public comments. Simply put, we are not in a position to extend this milestone
without reshuffling other milestones associated with this environmental review. We (NRC staff) will be
working closely with ICF and if time permits we will make every effort to include your comments.

Yes, I did read your comments.
Matt

Matthew Blevins
Senior Project Manager
Division of Waste Management and

Environmental Protection
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
(301) 415-7684

>>> Ewan Todd <ewan @ mathcode.net> 02/16/05 01 :32PM >>>

Matt,

Let me see if I understand it correctly.

My comments _have_ been (or will be) attached to the record. Thanks.

The extent to which they'll be incorporated in the EIS is at the
discretion of your contractor.

Is that more or less correct? If so, I have a couple of quick
questions.

1. Who's the contractor?
2. Did you get to read the comments yourself?

Thanks again,

-e

On Wed, Feb 16, 2005 at 12:39:46PM -0500, Matthew Blevins wrote:

> Ewan,
> The comments you submitted will be placed in ADAMS as a scoping
> commnet. As I discussed with you on the phone on February 1, the
> scoping comment period would not be extended, however, if you were



'Matthew Blevins - Re: Docket 70-7004 age

> able to submit comments quickly (i.e., within the next day or so)
> they would most likely receive full consideration. On Tuesday
> February 8, I transmitted the comment letters to our contractor to
> begin preparation of the EIS scoping summary report. We transmitted
> your comments to the contractor on February 14. To the extent
> possible we will incorporate your issues in the scoping summary
> report.
> Matt

CC: Yawar Faraz
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